
From: Crapps, Morgan <mcrapps@sccommerce.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Noel, Jenniferjnoel@sccommerce.com
Date: 2/21/2014 4:43:23 PM

Subject: RE: Update on Attendee Lists

Katharine,

Are the highlighted rows contacts that your office is able to get?

Thanks

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 3:11 PM
To: Noel, Jennifer
Cc: Crapps, Morgan
Subject: RE: Update on Attendee Lists

I appreciate your help.
Can you send me what has been completed from sheet 1? So I can work on their packets this weekend. 
Thanks, KV

From: Noel, Jennifer [mailto:jnoel@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 3:05 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Crapps, Morgan
Subject: Update on Attendee Lists

Katherine,
We are still working very diligently on the lists. I now have our prospects on a separate list and we are
populating the contact information.

I do have Morgan working on the lists as I am traveling this weekend and won't be back in the office until
Thursday. We keep the file in a secure folder were only a limited number of staff who are assisting with the 
work can access. Everyone knows this is a working document and in draft form.

We will have list 1 done by close of business on Monday. I've copied Morgan on this email if you have any
questions while I'm out.

Thanks,
Jennifer E. Noel
Director, Global Business Development
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
(o) 803-737-0421
www.sccommerce.com
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